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NEWSLETTER 
19/03/21 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for…….. 

being READY TO LEARN 

 
Year R Novagh-Grace Ali 

Year 1 Jayden Kaitlyn 

Year 2 Theo N Alessa 

Year 3 Maison Ethan 

Year 4 Shanay Jaidah 

Year 5 Leo Huy 

Year 6 Dainton Alishba 

GREAT JOB - YOU have earned 10 dojos! 

Get a free PCR test to check if you have coronavirus 

Use this service to order a test if you have at least one of these 3 coronavirus (COVID-19) 

symptoms: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough 

 you’ve lost your sense of smell or taste or it’s changed 

When you have symptoms, you and everyone you live with must immediately       

self-isolate. Do not leave home until you get your test results, except to post a test 

kit or for a PCR test appointment. 

Order a test for people with symptoms online or call 119. 

Remember to tell school when your child tests positive OR when your family has to 

self-isolate because of contact with someone who has tested positive. 

A negative result means the test did not find signs of coronavirus. But this does not guarantee 

you do not have coronavirus, so you should keep following all coronavirus advice including: 

 regular handwashing 

 social distancing 

 wearing a face covering where recommended 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/how-to-stop-the-spread-of-coronavirus-covid-19/how-to-stop-the-spread-of-coronavirus-covid-19
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HELP OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY STAY SAFE  

 Remember to follow the one-way system round school  

 Maintain social distance from other families when you are on school grounds 

 Parents of Year 1 and Year 2 please make sure your children stay lined up with 

you, not playing on the yard when dropping off 

 Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 parents please stay away from the areas where 

teachers and classes are during pick up at end of day 

 When you pick up make sure your own children stay with you between leaving 

their teacher and arriving home 

 Be on time for staggered start and end of day to reduce waiting around 

 Only one adult to drop off and pick up 

 

 

On Wednesday every year group completed a 

school version of a census. This information 

will be collated so next week we can feedback 

data about our school. Many thanks to  

Mr. Filder for organising our involvement with 

Census 2021. 

Remember to complete your census this 

Sunday on www.census.gov.uk 

 

 

 

Today everyone dressed up to make the UK 

smile on Red Nose Day and to raise money for 

Comic Relief. Superheroes, clowns, tigers, 

home-made T-shirts reminding us what to be 

happy about, a dartboard, lots of sparkly 

outfits and so many more!! Children have been 

making each other (and the staff!) laugh.  

So far our Red Nose Day total is £118.  

Well done everybody – that’s FANTASTIC! 
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Hot school meal plan for next week 

 

Children will still have packed lunches on the days when their year group is not having hot 

school meals – these will either be provided at school or brought in from home. 
 

Week 

starting  

Mon 22nd 

Mar 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Year group 

bubbles 

Year 1 Reception Year 1 Reception  

ALL YEAR 

GROUPS 
Year 2 Year 2 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 Year 5 Year 6 

Menu choices Meatballs & 

mash 

OR 

Tomato & 

marscarpone 

pasta 

Panini  

OR  

Fish fingers 

Jacket 

potato with 

filling 

Curry 

OR  

Cheese 

pasty 

Pizza  

OR  

Fish fingers 

 
Every Friday, the table above showing which year group bubbles are having lunch in the hall and 

the menu choices will be shared in the school newsletter. This will be sent home every Friday as 

well as being published on both the school website and facebook page. 

Parents will receive a text to remind them which days their child can have a hot school meal. 
 

HOW TO CHECK WHETHER YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR  

FREE SCHOOL MEALS  

The Pupil Access Team are very busy and it is hard to contact them by phone. 

This is the best and quickest way to check whether your child is eligible: 

1. Use this online link: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/free-school-meals/  to access the free school meals page 

2. Go to section 3 Register 

3. Click on the green bar that says Register for free school meals and pupil premium 

4. Complete the online form  

5. You will need your national insurance number and date of birth to fill the form in  

6. When completed submit the form 

The Pupil Access Team will check the information on the form and let you know by 

email within a few days 
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
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What can we look forward to in March? 

 
Sunday 21st March is 

World Down Syndrome 

Day 

SO wear your odd socks 

to school on  

Monday 22nd March! 

 

Children will be learning 

more about  

Down Syndrome at 

school 

 

 

 

School closes at 3pm 

on Friday 26th March  

for the 

 Easter Holidays 
 

 
 

 

 

The school office is open from 8.30am. 

Please leave a message on the answer phone before 

8.30am. 

A member of staff will phone you back when necessary. 

 
 

 


